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Comments: My family has lived in the Black Hills, near Spearfish Canyon, for 15 years.  We are extremely

concerned about the impact this drilling would have on our health, safety, and environment.  The forest service

must do a full EIS on this project whilst considering local residents comments and concerns.  


